
EVENT RECAP

SWECHAM BUSINESS CONNECT WITH
CAMFIL THAILAND
THURSDAY, 25 MAY 2023



SPECIAL THANKS TO

Our Sponsor

Our Partners

https://www.camfil.com/en/
https://www.facebook.com/Sweden.Alumni.Network.Thailand/?show_switched_toast=0&show_invite_to_follow=0&show_switched_tooltip=0&show_podcast_settings=0&show_community_review_changes=0&show_community_rollback=0&show_follower_visibility_disclosure=0
https://tna.or.th/


Premium Plus Partners

SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR 2023 PARTNERS

Workplace Partner

https://www.aritco.co.th/TH/home
https://www.securitas.co.th/
https://www.husqvarna.com/th/
https://www.iwgplc.com/en-gb


WITH CAMFIL THAILAND
SWECHAM BUSINESS CONNECT

The welcoming speech by SweCham President

Camfil Booth

On 25 May, the SweCham Business
Connect with Camfil Thailand was
successfully organised by SweCham in
collaboration with Camfil Thailand at
Rembrandt Bangkok Hotel & Suites.
The event provided attendees with
valuable insights into indoor air quality
and Camfil’s Chief Airgonomics Officer
initiative, along with fostering
meaningful networking opportunities.  

At the event, Khun Kongkiat
Teekamongkol, Managing Director of
Camfil Thailand, delivered a
captivating presentation on the
importance of indoor air quality.  Every
year, air pollution is one of the issues
faced by people in Thailand. 



Presentation by Khun Kongkiat Teekamongkol

We spend up to 90% of our life indoors,
and indoor air pollution can
substantially influence our health. 
 Moreover, air pollution is also a risk
factor for asthma, cancer,
cardiovascular disease, amongst other
respiratory diseases.  This led to why
we need a Chief Airgonomics Officer
(CAO), the Voice of Clean Air in our
workplace, who oversees indoor air
quality to protect our health,
environment, and well-being.  By having
the CAO, we can ensure that our
employees feel safe when they come to
work, which improves their productivity.  
In addition, this initiative also benefits
our planet as it helps minimise air
pollution. 

Attendees were not only engaged in the
informative presentation, but they also
received a chance to win giveaway Air
Image Sensors from Camfil Thailand. 



Additionally, while enjoying delicious
food, desserts, and drinks, everyone
had a chance to connect with like-
minded people and explore various
Camfil products showcased at the
event. 

We would like to express our
heartfelt gratitude to Camfil Thailand

for sponsoring the event and
providing valuable knowledge, as
well as encouraging everyone to
tackle air pollution problems and be
part of the movement to improve
indoor air quality. Furthermore, big
thanks to all attendees for
participating in this event! 

Khun Kongkiat had a conversation with our guest.
Khun Lars Svensson, our board member, met
Khun Luck Nandhivajrin, Camfil Finance Manager.



























































If you have any queries, please feel free to contact us at
contact@swecham.com

mailto:contact@swecham.com



